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this day, and here Paul Doherty
examines it in his fascinating
detective study, set in one of the
most turbulent and exciting periods
of English history.
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Time at Emar Daniel E. Fleming 2000
The recent large-scale watershed
projects in northern Syria, where the
ancient city of Emar was located,
have brought this area to light,
thanks to salvage operation
excavations before the area was
submerged. Excavations at MeskenehQadimeh on the great bend of the
Euphrates River revealed this large
town, which had been built in the
late 14th century and then destroyed
violently at the beginning of the
12th, at the end of the Bronze Age.
In the town of Emar, ritual tablets
were discovered in a temple that are
demonstrated to have been recorded by
the supervisor of the local cult, who
was called the "diviner." This
religious leader also operated a
significant writing center, which
focused on both administering local
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Isabella and the Strange Death of
Edward II Paul Doherty 2013-08-15 In
chess, from the time of Queen
Isabella of England, the queen has
been considered the most powerful and
feared piece on the board. Known to
chroniclers as the 'she-wolf',
Isabella, daughter of Philip IV of
France, married King Edward II of
England in 1308 in a union intended
to create a lasting peace between the
two countries. But after 13 years of
enduring her husband's unkind and
dissolute nature she fled abroad.
With her lover, the exiled Roger
Mortimer, she raised an army of
mercenaries and invaded England,
successfully deposing Edward. Popular
belief holds that Edward was murdered
in an infamous manner at Berkeley
Castle near Gloucester, at the order
of his wife and her lover. But after
Mortimer's execution a letter arrived
at court that cast doubt over
Edward's death and raised the
possibility of his escape. The
evidence remains controversial to
101375

1/3

Downloaded from www.readthehook.com
on October 6, 2022 by guest

ritual and fostering competence in
Mesopotamian lore. An archaic local
calendar can be distinguished from
other calendars in use at Emar, both
foreign and local. A second,
overlapping calendar emanated from
the palace and represented a rising
political force in some tension with
rooted local institutions. The
archaic local calendar can be
partially reconstructed from one
ritual text that outlines the rites
performed during a period of six
months. The main public rite of
Emar's religious calendar was the
zukru festival. This event was
celebrated in a simplified annual
ritual and in a more elaborate
version of the ritual for seven days
during every seventh year, probably
serving as a pledge of loyalty to the
chief god, Dagan. The Emar ritual
calendar was native, in spite of
various levels of outside influence,
and thus offers important evidence
for ancient Syrian culture. These
texts are thus important for ancient
Near Eastern cultic and ritual
studies. Fleming's comprehensive
study lays the basic groundwork for
all future study of the ritual and
makes a major contribution to the
study of ancient Syria.
Three Medieval Queens Lisa Benz St.
John 2012-06-04 This book is an
innovative study offering the first
examination of how three fourteenthcentury English queens, Margaret of
France, Isabella of France, and
Philippa of Hainault, exercised power
and authority. It frames its analysis
around four major themes: gender;
status; the concept of the crown; and
power and authority.
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United Kingdom, with Commonwealth
Countries and Foreign Countries Great
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¬The Argentine Republic written in
German by Richard Napp assisted by
several fellow-writers for the
Central Argentine Commission on the
centenary exhibition at Philadelphia
(With several Maps) Richard Napp 1876
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Year 1990: Department of the Treasury
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Aymer de Valence J. R. S. Phillips
1972-09-29 Aymer de Valence
Journal. Appendix New Zealand.
Parliament. House of Representatives
1912
Statistics of the Foreign Trade of
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Report Texas Turnpike Authority 1978
Gazeta Mercantil 1992
Queenship, Gender, and Reputation in
the Medieval and Early Modern West,
1060-1600 Zita Eva Rohr 2016-10-08
This edited collection opens new ways
to look at queenship in areas and
countries not usually studied and
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countries included in the collection.
Reports on Forest Administration in
Burma Burma. Forest Department 1917
Appendix to the Journal of the House
of the Representatives New Zealand.
Legislature. House of Representatives
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reflects the increasingly
interdisciplinary work and geographic
range of the field. This book is a
forerunner in queenship and reinvents the reputations of the women
and some of the men. The contributors
answers questions about the nature of
queenship, reputation of queens, and
gender roles in the medieval and
early modern west. The essays
question the viability of propaganda,
gossip, and rumor that still
characterizes some queens in modern
histories. The wide geographic range
covered by the contributors moves
queenship studies beyond France and
England to understudied places such
as Sweden and Hungary. Even the
essays on more familiar countries
explores areas not usually studied,
such as the role of Edward II’s
stepmother, Margaret of France in
Gaveston’s downfall. The chapters
clearly have a common thread and the
editors’ summary and description of
the collection is valuable in
assisting the reader. The collection
is divided into two sections
“Biography, Gossip, and History” and
“Politics, Ambition, and Scandal.”
The editors and contributors,
including Zita Eva Rohr and Elena
Woodacre, are scholars at the top of
their field and several and engage
and debate with recent scholarship.
This collection will appeal
internationally to literary scholars
and gender studies scholars as well
historians interested in the
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